
Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of October 2nd.  

Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead.  

Thanksgiving Dinner is going to be on Thursday, October 5, 2017. The price of the dinner is $6.75. You 

will get turkey, potatoes, gravy, vegetables, dressing, cranberries, dessert, and milk to drink.  In order to 

prepare enough, tickets will only be sold until Tuesday, October 3rd.  

A Sea Cadets representative will be visiting our school over the noon hour on Tuesday, October 3rd so 

students can find out more information and ask questions.  

RPS and HMMS will be having the Sweet Caroline soccer game on Wednesday, October 4th at Arthur 

Miller Fields.  This is a very special game honouring the memory of Caroline Lorette and to continue our 

support of the Sweet Caroline Foundation as they bring education and awareness to the community 

regarding allergies and anaphylaxis.  We hope you can come out and support the teams and the Sweet 

Caroline Foundation – don’t forget to wear some purple too!   

The Sweet Caroline Fun Run will be held on Saturday, October 7th at RHS and for more information and 

registration, please see the attached flyer. Thank you once again for your support of this important 

Foundation in our schools and surrounding community. 

We will be having our annual magazine kick off assembly this Friday and ask that interested students 

only ask their families and close friends to purchase subscriptions.  More information will be given to 

students during the assembly and information will also be posted on our webpage. Thank you in 

advance for your support of our school initiatives.  

Our Renaissance Team is looking forward to the many events coming up and are looking for your 

continued support in bringing lots of positive to our school and the community.  On November 17th and 

18th KVHS Renaissance Team will be holding their annual book sale.  If you have books you would like to 

donate, please feel free to send them in to our main office, as our Renaissance Team will be assisting 

with this.  Our HMMS Renaissance is organizing ticket sales on wonderful gift baskets again this year and 

will be looking for support from our school families later in the month of October. More information to 

come. 

Our PSSC meeting is rescheduled to October 18th and PSSC Orientation for new members will be held on 

October 24th – please contact me for more information.  

A reminder that there is no school on Monday, October 9th as it is Thanksgiving Monday.  

Also, please return the Immunization forms for grade 7 students this week as the clinic will be held on 

October 17th and the number of students participating in the clinic needs to be communicated prior to 

the clinic. Thank you in advance. 

Thank you for your attention to these items and have a great week! 

 

 

 


